
18/09/2021 

MR Harrison West 
22 Coonanga RD 
Avalon NSW 2107 
Harrygeorgewest@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1522 - 189 Riverview Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

The cutting down of protected canopy tree species for this development, that are feed trees for 
endangered animals in the area, is completely unacceptable. Removal of there trees does not 
just effect the animals on the property bounds, but within the entire area, as it prevents their 
movements, leading to increased animal v. vehicle deaths, it destroys their food sources and 
nesting sites. These established trees cannot be replaced with replanting as the damage to the 
ecosystem is done as soon as they are cut down. This development should not go ahead. 
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